Congratulations and happy that you have chosen to study in our University!

We inform you that studies begin September 1st.

Since not all of you will be able to arrive on time, the studies will also be online until October 1st.

We know that not all of you can arrive up to October 1 due to visa reasons.

In this regard, we will try to provide you with the opportunity to study in a hybrid format even after
October 1.

But in order to be able to do this - We ask you to inform us on:
Have you arrived yet?

When you are planind to arrive?

Eventually, are you already in Lithuania, are you planning to arrive in September or after October 1st?

And when you do arrive - also please inform us. It's very important for both: your studies format and
formal questions for your residency here.

Students of Applied Public Health - inform me (aleksej.omeljanciuk@Ismu.lt)

Student of Health Psychology - inform me (aleksej.omeljanciuk@Ismu.lt) and also, pls, administrator of
Psychology katedra Ausra Pauliukiené (ausra.pauliukiene@Ismu.lt)

Student of Clinical Health Psychology - inform me (aleksej.omeljanciuk@Ismu.lt) and also, pls,
administrator of Psychology katedra Sandra Bliimiené (sandra.bliumiene@Ismu.lt)

In your letter, please, specify your name and study program in order to avoid any missunderstandings.



Also:

You've already got your LSMU emails - so please start using them.

Also 2nd:

| have attached the freshman guide to the letter, where you will find other useful information.

If you have any questions, please contact me (administrator of the VSF dean's office); regarding
schedules, please contact the administrators of your study program.

Best redards and waiting for you and your letters.



